
BARE HILL POND WATERSHED MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

25 JULY 2016 
APPROVED:  

 
Chairman Bruce Leicher called the meeting to order at 7:35pm in the Old Library. 
 
Members Present:​ Bruce Leicher, Peter von Loesecke ,Megan Glew, Brian McClain 
 
Others Present: ​Cliff Tomassian (lives on Pond) 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
5% of budget is for power 
$7k for drawdown infrastructure repairs 
 
Committee Membership 
Need to keep recruiting new members for the Pond Committee. 
 
Monitoring 
Ms. Glew joined Wendy Gendron on 24 May 2016 for monitoring work.  Water samples for 
phosphorus and TSS were taken at the surface and the bottom at two sites: the deep hole (23 
ft) and in south cove (5 ft).  The Hydrolab Surveyor measurements were taken every 2 feet for 
temperature, DO, pH, conductivity, and turbidity.  Secchi disc measurement was also taken at 
each site.. 
 
Observations on Pond 
Cliff Tomassian goes out on his boat every day all around the pond and thinks that the entire 
shoreline is weedy.  It was pointed out that the summer drought has allowed more light to reach 
areas where the weeds have grown.  
 
Mr. Leicher noted that the pond is 14” lower than normal. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by proper motion at 8:00pm. 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Megan A.Glew 
Secretary 
 
Documents Reviewed at Meeting: 

1. Meeting Agenda 
2. Treasurer’s Report 


